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Message from the Editor-in-Chief: 
 
It is with great excitement that I share with you that we have added an Associate Editor to our journal, Dr. 
Peter Nalin, Chair and Professor of Family Medicine and Biobehavioral Health at the University of Minnesota 
Medical School, Duluth Campus and Associate Dean for Rural Medicine for the University of Minnesota 
Medical School.  Dr. Nalin has published in our journal and is well positioned to assist with our ongoing growth 
and development.   Many thanks to Dr. Alan Johns who served in this role and helped to launch the journal.  
We will continue to honor his contributions by naming him as our Associate Editor Emeritus.  Many thanks to 
our Editorial Board and their ongoing oversight and contributions to our journal. 
 
We invite you to consider submissions related to the COVID-19 pandemic and its impact on your campus.  We 
have one perspective to share in this issue and would like to have an upcoming issue focused on COVID-19 
impact.   
 
Be safe.   
 
Regards, 
 
Paula M. Termuhlen, MD 
Editor-in-Chief, Journal of Regional Medical Campuses 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


